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Michelle Krestyn

From: Vicky Mouansengphet < >
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 11:43 PM
To: Board of Dental Examiners
Subject: Comment submission Re: Chung

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My name is Vicky Mouansengphet and I have been blessed in working with Dr. Grace Chung since 2014. She is a 
prominent West Point graduate and has accomplished so much while serving time in the army. Ever since I’ve known her 
she has always been a humble, conservative, ethical, & compassionate doctor. Dr. Chung has been featured on Channel 
8 News for her many acts of kindness. She was nominated because she often treated patients who did not have the 
means to pay for essential dental work. She has provided free services for women who have escaped from sex trafficking 
life and graduated from the Las Vegas program, “Refuge for Women.” Dr. Chung has participated in “Operation 
Gratitude” where she collected 800lbs of candy and sent overseas the troops. She had even put together a haunted 
house last Halloween to raise money for a patient of hers who was diagnosed with stage 4 breast cancer. I can list so 
many wonderful & generous things she has done but then this comment would turn into a novel. She genuinely cares for 
her patients and staff. Anyone who crosses paths with Dr. Chung can see for themselves how hard working, family 
oriented, and just plain awesome is! 
 
Kind Regards, 
Vicky Mouansengphet, BSDH, RDH 




